
GRAFTON MAYOR 
CHRIS WEST INVITES 
YOU TO ATTEND ... 

Did you know 40-80% of economic growth comes from 
existing businesses - businesses that have already 
invested substantial resources into our community?
 
Join our public town hall meeting to hear the findings of 
more than 30 local business-owner/operator interviews 
that have been conducted as part of a regional business 
retention and expansion program.  Input has been sought 
on COVID impacts, state of the business community, and 
ideas for the future.  

 
 

For more info:  www.redriverrc.com I 701-352-3550

Business and 
Community Development 
Town Hall

Who should attend?
Those interested in the economic health and future of the 
Grafton community, such as:

Business owners/managers
Chamber of Commerce members
Lenders and bank officials
City Council members
Economic Development Committee members
Walsh County Job Development Authority
Grafton School District
Walsh County Commissioners
Interested area residents
Media

This project has been undertaken in response to COVID-19 and with financial support from the 
US Department of Commerce Economic Development Administration

Collaborative Partners

Wednesday, May 5, 2021
7:00 p.m.

@ Frosty Fox, Grafton, ND
Livestream will be available on the 

Red River Regional Council Facebook page

Town Hall 
Meeting

AGENDA 
Welcome - Emcee Janice Kern, Kern Family Dentistry

 

Opening Remarks - Mayor Chris West
 

Presentation of BR+E Findings - Dawn Mandt, 
Jacob Schmuck, and Jake Wiensch, RRRC

 

Business Remarks:
John Morgan, Morgan Printing

Andy Allen, Marvin
Patty Gorder, Namaste Massage and Yoga Studio

 

Closing Remarks / Next Steps - Mayor Chris West


